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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

PUGET SOUND
SALMON COMMISSION

[Filed August 31, 2023, 2:37 p.m.]

The Puget Sound salmon commission has changed the following mem-
bership meeting:

From: Saturday, September 23, 2023.
To: Saturday, October 7, 2023.
If you need further information, contact Megan Johnson, 6601 West 

Deschutes Avenue, Suite C-2, Kennewick, WA 99336, 509-585-5460, 
509-591-5546, mjohnson@agmgt.com.
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